
ALL CLUBS

The ASDC will be having 
the parking lot redone 
(weather  permitting).
The ASDC will operate and 
be open as normal but the 
parking lot will be closed. 

No one will be allowed to 
drive onto the lot 
October 24-28.
    Street Parking only. 

Everyone will need to use 
the west entrance to Enter 
and Exit the building.
   
No Exit thru the front, 
east side, or back doors.

Please wipe your feet on extra provided carpet to help keep inside carpet and wood floor clean.  

Please be careful when walking across the rocks and gravel on the west side to the entrance door.

Thank you for your patience during these few days.

Back lot will be 
closed Nov. 7- 8 
for Re-sealing 
and re-striping. 

Parking lot will be closed Oct. 24 - 28 for removing and 
replacement, of asphalt, around the building because both 
entrances will be blocked there will only be street parking.
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